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What have we been doing this week? 
I can hardly remember, it’s been so very very busy, and quite a challenge to 
fit everything in… On Monday we all took part in a Bhangra Dance lesson as 

we joined in with the whole school One World Week.  Then Tuesday was 
Pancake Day… AND St. David’s Day, so we made and ate pancakes, and 
then made some lovely daffodils to take home! Wednesday the Badgers 

watched a lovely puppet show, all about the parable of The Lost Sheep… and 
then, if that wasn’t enough – it’s been World Book Day today!!!  

Thank you so much to everyone who joined us dressing up today, we had a 
lovely day, sharing our favourite stories. 

 

 

 
Don’t forget tomorrow… 

we’d love to see you! 

 
Crackley Hall School and 

Little Crackers Nursery 

Open Day 

Saturday 5th March 
 

Feeling unwell? 
If you’re poorly – please stay 

at home until you’re better x 

Calpol: 24hrs at home     

Sickness: 48hrs at home 

Anti-biotics: 48hrs at home 

Stinky feet: timings on 

request! 
 

 
 

 

 

Spotlight on :   
Author: Michael Rosen  
 

   
 

The author of our favourite story ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’ is going to 
further promote the importance of reading to under-fives in his new role as 

the BookTrust’s Writer in Residence 
He said, ‘We know that helping children start life playing with words, poems 

and songs is the perfect way to become a confident speaker and writer. 
Under-fives soak up language and we can help make that happen by sharing 
books with them. I want to do all I can to offer some ideas and inspiration to 

help carers, teachers and anyone who works with under-fives.’ 
https://www.nurseryworld.co.uk/news/article/michael-rosen-to-promote-the-

importance-of-reading-to-under-fives-in-new-role  
 

Please help!! 

We really need spare clothes – joggers, pants, t-shirts… 

If you are having a clear out as your little ones grow, 

we would appreciate a top up!  Thank you x 
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